
We're almost halfway through the term, and it's been a busy and exciting time. 
Our cross-country event was a great success, despite the weather. A big thank 
you to everyone who came out to support!

With the ongoing wet weather, please ensure that children have suitable 
footwear. If your child enjoys boisterous play in the sand or puddles, it's a good 
idea to pack a change of clothes in their bag.

A reminder that any non-sick leave (holiday leave) needs to be requested. 
I am directly responsible to the Ministry with accounting for any prolonged 
leave, or anything that is unjustified or truancy based. I very much 
appreciate your communications with me about this prior to the 
events.

With our Living World study this term, the children are fortunate 
to have the opportunity to go to Zelandia (Seniors) and the 
Zoo (juniors) on the 4th of July. Exciting times - you will get 
more information about this shortly.

CULTURAL FESTIVAL - TERM 3

We are thrilled to announce that we 
have been generously granted funds 
from the NZ Community Trust for our 
Kapa Haka uniforms. The new uniforms 
have arrived and look absolutely 
fabulous! To make our outfits even 
more spectacular, we are currently 
crafting headbands and waistbands. 
Additionally, boys will 
need black shorts to complete 
their uniforms, so please 
check at home to ensure your 
child has a pair or make 
arrangements to get some in 
the next few weeks. A huge 
thank you to the NZ Community 
Trust for their support of 
this fantastic project!

MATARIKI CELEBRATION + 
ZONES OF REGULATION + 

CONSULTATION

On the 27th of June, we will be 
hosting our Matariki Celebration - 
which will run from 5pm. We will 
be serving soup that the children 
have made (like we did last year) 
and will also have a chat about 
Zones of Regulations, which is 
now running alongside Positive 

Behaviour for Learning 
programme. The BOT will also be 

running a short consultation 
session, which we would love 

your feedback in.


